
 
 

 

 

Speaker 

 
 

 

Title 

 

 

Abstract 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date  

 

Time 

 

Place 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Steve Taber 

Department of Biology 
 

 

Two New Animal Species Discovered in Michigan 

 

 

       Illustrations of four previously unknown animal species are 

presented with a discussion of what little is known of their 

biologies and how this kind of research is conducted.  All four 

species are flies of western Michigan swampland and forest that 

were discovered in 2012.  
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